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FY22 Financial Report – Further Update 
Mayfield Childcare Limited (the “Company”) wishes to advise shareholders of a further update on 
the release of its FY22 Financial Report.  

The Company continues to work with its auditors to make the necessary restatements to its prior 
year accounts as a result of the Independent Forensic Report previously reported (ASX Release 29 
March 2023). The Company’s FY22 Financial Report will be released following further review and 
sign-off by the Company’s auditors and anticipates this to be completed next week, following the 
Good Friday and Easter Monday public holidays. 

The Company does not consider there will be any material change to the FY22 results as outlined in 
the Preliminary Financial Report released on 28 February 2023. 

This ASX announcement has been approved for release by the Board of Directors of Mayfield 
Childcare Limited. 

For further information, please contact: 

Ashok Naveinthiran Andrew Angus 
Chief Executive Officer Investor Relations 
anavein@mayfieldchildcare.com.au andrewangus@overlandadvisers.com.au 


